
Property Loss


The College is not responsible for thefts and/or loss of personal property on the ICC campus. 


However, loss of property, equipment, etc. should be immediately reported, in writing, to the 
Vice President of Finance & Operations for action and/or involvement of local law 
enforcement officials and inclusion in the required annual crime report.
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